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As Past President and current Board member of the European Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgeons and Co-editor of the Journal of Cataract and Refractive Surgery I feel it is timely to report to colleagues in the hierarchy of Greek and Crete medicine that Professor Pallikaris has made a huge contribution to ophthalmic innovation and research not only in the past but more so in recent times. His productivity and the quality of his contributions to the peer review literature is unsurpassed in the World of Ophthalmology in general and in optics and clinical development of anterior segment surgery of the eye in particular.
It is a pleasure to record this gratitude on behalf of millions of patients world wide who have gained peerless sight through his invention of the LASIK process that he pioneered 20 years ago. This event is being celebrated by the 20th anniversary Congress to be attended by the international community of ophthalmologists in July 2010 in Crete.

I do hope on behalf of his academic admirers world wide that his contributions will be lauded in his homeland

Yours sincerely

Professor Emanuel Rosen B.SC., MD, FRCOphth, FRCSEd., FRPS

Manchester U.K.
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